
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 	

APR 1 1 1984 

James H. Lesar, Esq. 
Suite 900 
1000 Wilson Boulevard 
Arlington, Virginia 22209 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

Reference is made to our letter dated March 12, 1984, 
in which you were advised we were enclosing 161 separate 
search slips in connection with Mr. Allen's Freedom of 
Information Act request (234,044). 

Enclosed are those search slips which were 
inadvertantly not sent at that time. 

I regret any inconvenience caused by this oversight. 

Sincerely yours, 

at,  
James K. Hall, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 

Enclosure 
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